
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Dorene Branson, Principal Assistant 
Faculty Senate 
 

FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:   October 17, 2013 

SUBJECT:  Conjoint UCORE and Graduate Course 

On Tuesday, October 15th, the Graduate Studies Committee approved the changes proposed by 
the Program in Nutrition and Exercise Physiology. This change is to close the Nutrition and 
Exercise Physiology PhD program in Pullman and retain the program in Spokane. Please forward 
this to the Faculty Senate for appropriate approvals.  

 


